
Dear Parents/Carers,
It will be lovely to welcome you to our 

parents meetings over the next couple of 
weeks.  Well done to the vast majority of 
parents who have already booked their 
slot.  Don’t forget to book up if you are yet 
to do so.  I’ve seen some great writing over 
the past few weeks.  Our learners are 
working really hard to improve their 
stamina for writing and I know will 
thoroughly enjoy sharing their 
achievements with you when you attend 
school for your meeting.

Please look out for some great FOSA 
events coming this term.  Already in the 
pipeline are our annual Mother’s Day Sale 
and an end of term Coffee & Doughnuts 
(just before Easter).  Sounds great!

This week our Y1/2 learners visited 
the church as part of their RE topic.  They 
had a great time finding different symbols 
around the building and were well behaved 
and keen to participate.  A credit to our 
school - well done!

Upcoming Diary Dates

Click here to go to our website and 
see all of the exciting events we have 

planned.

Contact us via email office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk 

Class/Whole School Letters

Click here to see all of the letters we 
send home to parents/carers.  The only 

ones not published are for 
competitions, where there are only a few 

letters sent.

27th January 2023

Parent Consultation Meetings

Hopefully you have already booked in for 
the Parent Consultation meetings.

These are Tuesday 31st Jan 3.30-6.00pm 
(Not Oranges and Lemons)
Wednesday 1st Feb 3.30 - 6.00pm (Just 
Oranges and Lemons)
Thursday 9th Feb 3.30-6.00pm (Everyone)

Click on the link below to book
School Cloud

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=14&viewid=4
mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Letters&pid=187
https://terringtonstclementcommunity.schoolcloud.co.uk/


Safer Internet Day

On 7th February we will be completing activities in 
school around Internet safety.  We will also be 
having a poster competition, so look out for 
information coming home.

Norfolk Constabulary are also running online 
safety webinars which you may find useful.

There is a news article on the website so you can 
view this easier if you want to book. Click here

Baby news

We are delighted to let you know that Mrs 
Penfold is expecting her second baby.  

She starts her maternity leave in May and 
we wish Mr and Mrs Penfold all the best for 
this exciting new arrival.  Cover has already 
been arranged for the day that she teaches 
in 5/6S and we will share this with the 
relevant parents shortly.

A big thank you to everyone who contributed 
to the Poppy Appeal at school.  We raised a 
total of £504.00.  An amazing effort!

Digifest 2023 
This event is being held in libraries across Norfolk during 
February – this is the 4th year that the event is being held is 
full of exciting and interesting events that will hopefully 
inspire our children, young people, parents and guardians 
throughout the county in creative digital technologies. The 
libraries will also be continuing with a number of these clubs 
over the coming year.

A link to the associated press release is given below which 
will contain some further information you can use.

Digifest returns for a 4th year - Norfolk County Council

There are some brilliant activities planned across all of the 
libraries in the county, just a taster ….
 Adventures with Botley (a robot!)

● Make your own animated film
● Code-a-pillar, coding for young children
● 3D printing with Pens,
● Stop motion workshops,
● Code clubs
● Coding in Minecraft for Education
● A series of talks led by researchers and academics 

from CreativeUEA on digital creativity and using 
technology in work and life

● Our Adult Learning colleagues will be providing 
Digital Parenting sessions for parents and 
guardians to help keep children and young people 
safe on line and how as a family you can have 
healthy conversations about this topic.

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/news/?pid=14&nid=3&storyid=208
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/news/2023/01/digifest-returns-for-a-4th-year


Headteacher Awards
Y5/6 - Brooke B, Isla-Rose K, Tyler H
Casey W, Violet K, Tom E, Bonnie L
Y3/4- Erikas, Logan C, Jack B, William M,
Lily F, Lily P, Jessie 
Y1/2 - Ruby-Mai, Dawson T, Pippa J, 
Lawrence W, Annabell C, Thomas M
EYFS - Oscar, Owen, Aria P, Jaxon S, Ada G
Harriet B, Alessio 
SRB - Ben

Growth Mindset Awards

Y5/6 - Alexia D, Marcus G, Lilly C
Stanley D, Lola S, Tilly C, All 5/6S girls 
3/4 - Winnie B, Lottie M, Jayden B, Ruben H,
Elliot K, Rory P, Dylan P, Natalie 
Y1/2 - Amelia T, Harry B, Harrison G, Vinnie B
Timmy-Richard, Grace K
EYFS -Abel, Lily, Isabelle C, Reggie S, Fearne 
Ross, Ruby-Mae
SRB - Sam H

Doodle Maths Champions
Based on 150+ stars over last 2 weeks
Y1/2 - Bella R, Archie S, Ruby-Mai A, 
Thomas D, William W, Holly W, Klaudija
Maisie M, Mia G
Y3/4 - Amelia H, Leon M, Dilan B, Stanley U
Y5/6 - Charlie U, Casey W, Dione B, Ruby A

TT Rock Stars Badges
The following children have got their 
badges:-
Bronze - Marcus
Silver - Darcey, Evie-Rose, Lola, Freddy
Artjoms, Alisa, Sonny
Gold - Amy, Alfie
Platinum - Ruby, Brooke, Lexi

Reading Badges
There are some great 
recommended reading books
on our website to help your
child get hooked on reading achieve their 
reading badge. I know lots are well on their 
way.
Y6 - Alexia D
Y5 -
Y4 - Lily CB, Tilly B
Y2 - Bella R, Noah W , William, Skylar, 
Gracie, Ethan W, Oscar W, Emily C
Y1 - Pippa
Recp -Alice, Aaron
Nursery - 
57 badges and counting… Let’s beat last 
year’s total of 210 badges awarded.
Well done to Miss Hammond and Miss 
Moult for getting their badges aswell!

Times Tables Badges
We have now started celebrating the learners who 
achieve their Times Tables Badges in our 
Newsletters and in assembly.  We feel they are 
making such an effort to learn these and this 
needs to be celebrated!  
You can find out more about our Times Tables 
Badges here.

Well done to Laila R in 5/6D who can be 
seen in the picture below wearing her 
County medal for standing long jump.
She has also been selected as part of 
Norfolk County Sportshall Squad and will 
be competing tomorrow at the Eastern 
Regional Championship.  Well done!!!

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Reading&pid=280
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Reading&pid=280
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4428&type=pdf

